THE DRAGONFLY FOUNDATION

| P.O.Box 334

| Mason, Ohio 45040

Email: Info@TheDragonflyFoundation.org

Website: www.TheDragonflyFoundation.org December 18, 2012

Christ the Savior Holy Spirit Orthodox Church, c/o V. Rev Steven Kostoff, Rector
4285 Ashland Ave
Cincinnati, OH 45212

Dear Parishioners,

o - On behalf of The Dragonfly Foundation, we would like to thank you for your generous in kind

| donation of Toys and Gift Cards on 12/11/2012 valued at $1398 dollars. It is because of caring

f people like you that we are able to sustain our work with patients and families served by
Cincinnati Children’s Hospital's Cancer & Blood Diseases Institute and work towards expanding
our services to other cities nationwide!

The Dragonfly Foundation continues to advance its mission of bringing comfort and joy to the
kids and young adults with cancer and blood diseases. With the help of our dedicated
volunteers and supporters, we are confident we will continue to see smiles on the faces of
patients and their families -- and for this we are sincerely grateful.

Thank you again for your kind support of The Dragonfly Foundation.

We promise to make you proud.

Best regards,

U

Christine Neitzke Ria Davidson
President and Co-Founder Vice President and Co-Founder

P.S. For federal tax reporting purposes, our Federal Tax ID number is #27-3183929.

Bringing Comfort and Joy to Kids With Cancer



